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May 26, 2020
VIA EMAIL


Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4
Email: boardsec@oeb.ca
Dear Ms. Walli:
Re: 	Participation in Consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 
Emergency Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2020-0133
[bookmark: _GoBack]Oakville Hydro Electricity Distribution Inc. (Oakville Hydro) is interested in participating in the OEB consultation on the Deferral Account – Impacts Arising from the COVID-19 Emergency. 
Sincerely,

Original signed by 

Maryanne Wilson
Director, Regulatory and Compliance
905-825-4422
mwilson@oakvillehydro.com
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